Kenosha County Genealogy Society Board Meeting 1 Feb 2010

The meeting was called to order by President, Joyce March at 6:45 PM at the Southwest Library.

Those present were: Joyce March, Gary Sorensen, Judy Uelmen, Judy Reynolds, Kathy Woods, Claudia Schiller, Suzanne Dibble, Trisha McMaster, Sharon Worm and Mary Ann Cole.

Sharon asked for suggestions as to what should be done with the Society's old Family Tree Maker discs that she has been holding for a couple of years. She will ask at the Walworth Genealogy Society on 2 Feb if they would like them. There was a general consensus on the board that the discs should be donated or thrown away.

Judy Uelmen reported that she has not had any inquiries for the Surname list in the last couple of weeks. She would like everyone to check that the correct surnames are listed for our members.

Judy Reynolds reported that publicity has been sent out for our next meeting. Gary suggested that we reserve a table at Kenosha Expo for next year.

Kathy Woods brought up the possibility of a trip to the Irish Genealogy Society in Milwaukee for a Wed. afternoon. The board agreed on a date of April 14<sup>th</sup> for this trip.

Wednesday, March 24<sup>th</sup> was decided on as the date for a trip to the Madison Historical Society Library.

Members to notify Kathy or Tom Nielsen to sign up for either trip.

Claudia reported that she had sent out two cards during January.

Joyce will bring the catalogs to the next meeting for ordering shirts/sweatshirts.

Trisha stated that all material for publication in the Mar/Apr KCGS newsletter must be in to her by Feb 15<sup>th</sup>.

The By-law committee was disbanded as the issues were resolved at the last board meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7: 30 PM.